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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE EDUCATION COMMITTEE K-12.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Ralph Tanner at 9:00 a.m. on February 14, 2001 in Room
313-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except:

Committee staff present: Ben Barrett, Legislative Research
Carolyn Rampey, Legislative Research
Avis Swartzman, Revisor of Statutes
Ann Deitcher, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:

The Chair introduced Speaker Kent Glasscock who told the Committee how pleased he was with the work
of their Subcommittees. 
 
The Chair then recognized Vice-Chair, Kathe Lloyd who chaired the House Education Subcommittee on
Accountability.  (Attachment 1).

 Offering the minority report of the Subcommittee were Representatives Peterson and Phelps. 
(Attachment 2).

It was moved by Representative Tomlinson and seconded by Representative Lloyd that both the
Subcommittee and Minority reports be formally entered into the minutes.  The motion passed on a voice
vote.

The Chair explained to the Committee that they would request the Revisor to draw up a bill.  When this
bill is filed for the full Committee, it will then be determined the days it will be heard and conferees will
be invited.  This will occur after turn-around.  The bill has been “blessed” as a parliamentary process,
thereby affording the Committee more time in which to work it.

Representative Huebert spoke in regard to SB 432 saying he understood they were charged to look at it
and build upon it.  The Chair said that the Committee, as well as conferees,  would have an opportunity to
dispel any doubts about whether SB 432 had been fulfilled or if there were still things to be done.

The discussion on SB 432 was closed.

Representative Tomlinson offered the report of the Subcommittee on School Finance.  (Attachment 3).
A brief discussion followed.

The meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 15, 2001.  


